

Chair: Goronwy Price C.E.O./Director of Education (Interim): Anthony Stack

February 5, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

As you are aware, the Board of Trustees for the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District held a meeting on February 3, 2018 and the school review process was discussed. A motion pertaining to the closure of Leading Tickles Primary was tabled and did not pass. As a result, Leading Tickles Primary will remain open for the 2018-2019 school year.

Should you require any further information on this matter please contact your school administration. I would like thank the school community for their participation in the school review process and wish you well for the remainder of the school year.

Sincerely,

Bronson Collins

Assistant Director Programs - Central